
Dear Neighbors,  
 
Your home or business is within a few hundred feet of a proposed site for a 4/5G “small” cell 
facility/pole that will constantly emit high levels of microwave radiation that have been shown 
to be hazardous. They are doing this because it costs less than installing fiber optics. 

 
Monday, March 9, 2020, our Mission Viejo Planning 
Commissioners will vote on 2 “small” cell facilities. AT&T has 
proposed 15 additional structures throughout Mission Viejo. 
AT&T, T Mobile, and Verizon all want their own poles.​ The 
telecom companies claim that they will need these small cells 
for 5G every 500-1000 feet, so our city is facing about​ 3000 
4/5G poles 16-30 feet from our homes. 
If we do not show up to council and speak up we face: 
 

● Ugly, 1 X 30-foot poles erected outside our schools, 
businesses, churches, parks, businesses and homes which 
can lower property values by 30 percent.  

● Constant radio frequency noise emitting 30 feet from 
our schools, businesses, churches, parks, and homes that we cannot turn off. Studies show 
serious harm to birds and bees from these frequencies. 

● Health implications such as headaches, fatigue, confusion, and cancer have been reported 
from schools, firehouses and residential areas where 4/5G has been installed. 

● Increased risk of hackers infiltrating our privacy and security through our home or business 
Smart security systems, laptops and phones. 

● Cities like Petaluma, Encinitas, and Mill Valley have restricted installation in residential areas 
successfully and have not been sued. We can do this with your support! 

●  
The Telecom companies say 5G is safe according to the FCC “standards” but those guidelines were 

made in 1991 and were not for 4G or 5G and did not include health or environmental impact. 
 
We need to show the Commissioners that we 
care and will support their decision to deny the 
application, or pause approval until lawsuits 
against the FCC regarding 4/5G are 
completed.​ Please come and speak up FOR 
underground public fiber optics! ​ We will 
have talking points. Visit EHTrust.org, or 
mystreetmychoice.com​, and 
scientists4wiredtech.org to learn more. Join 
momsacrossamerica.org email list for calls. 
 

Join us!​ Monday, March 9, 2020, at 6:30 pm at the Mission Viejo City Council  
200 Civic Ctr, Mission Viejo, CA 92691.​ It is CRUCIAL that we fill the council!  

Please photocopy this flyer and pass it out to all your neighbors!  
 RSVP on Facebook at Stop 5G Mission Viejo.  

~​ With Appreciation From Your Neighbors -email ​zen@momsacrossamerica.org​ to volunteer 

http://mystreetmychoice.com/
mailto:zen@momsacrossamerica.org

